
 

 

Dear Parent / Guardians 

The National Assessment Program Literacy and Numeracy (NAPLAN) is held for students in Year 7 and 9 in high 
school.  From 2023 the NAPLAN assessment is held in March.  Churchlands SHS staff are currently 
coordinating the effective implementation of the assessment protocols. 

Students with a diagnosed disability, medical condition, mental health condition and/or learning difficulty 
receive adjustments for NAPLAN specific to their diagnosis.  These adjustments may include extra working 
time, rest breaks, assistive technology etc.  The school has received documentation through the enrolment 
process for some students and will apply for adjustment as appropriate.  However, the school would like to 
request families who may not have provided this information from the enrolment form to please forward 
diagnosis documentation to the school by close of business by Friday 21 February either via email or 
dropped off to the front office. Unfortunately, the school can not apply for adjustments without diagnosis 
documentation which may impact your child’s ability to access NAPLAN on the same basis as their peers. 

Additional information regarding NAPLAN will continue to be sent home in the coming weeks and will also be 
available on the school’s website.  For further information please refer to the NAPLAN website 
(www.nap.edu.au). 

Please forward documentation and questions to the Learning Support Coordinator, Claire Shoebridge:  
cshoebridge@churchlands.wa.edu.au 

For general questions about NAPLAN please contact Kate Grayson, Associate Principal – Junior Secondary:  
kgrayson@churchlands.wa.edu.au 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Claire Shoebridge 
Learning Support Coordinator 
Churchlands Senior High School 
February 2025 
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